
 

 

ASX: RGL 

28 AUGUST 2020 

 

Board Changes 

 
Riversgold Limited (ASX: RGL, “Riversgold” or the “Company”)  advises that Mr Justin Boylson has 
resigned from the Board of Riversgold Limited effective immediately to pursue other projects.  
 
The Board of RGL would like to take this opportunity to recognize Mr. Boylson’s contribution to the 
restructuring of RGL over the past year.  
 
Chairman Simon Andrew commented “Since Justin’s appointed to the Board of RGL in August 2019 
the Company has emerged as one of the most exciting exploration plays on the ASX. His efforts in 
maintaining our tenure in WA has meant we have a land position the envy of many of our peers. Also, 
the deal to farm-out Alaska was an outstanding achievement. This transaction has enabled the 
Company to focus on our WA tenure whilst maintaining an interest in any exploration success in 
Alaska. “ 
 
The Board would like to wish Mr. Boylson well in his future endeavors.  
 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Board of Riversgold Ltd. 
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